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Dear Steve,

     Today is Giving Tuesday, a national day of giving and a day to honor our donors.
Whether you have supported CCT in the past or are considering donating for the first
time, we hope that you will please consider making a tax-deductable donation of
$50, $75, $100, $250 or more to CCT’s year-end Unite for Second Chances
campaign today.  Your gift will give individuals and families affected by incarceration
a second chance at rebuilding their lives!

     Second chances for people like former CCT client, Ebony … Ebony spent 10
years in prison for drug trafficking charges. Before she was released in 2019, she
spent the last two years of incarceration at CCT’s Center for Women and, as a
result, she  is thriving today.  Watch this short video to learn more:

Watch this 3 minute inspirational video to learn more about Ebony’s journey.
     If your circumstances allow, please join CCT and Unite for Second Chances on
this Giving Tuesday with a gift of $50, $75, $100, $250 or more and help more
people like Ebony.  Your donation will support re-entry and support services like
CCT's LifeWorks!, Families Doing Time and our Center for Women, that rebuild the
lives of individuals and families dealing with financial and personal difficulties
resulting from incarceration. 

     Click here to help us reach our Giving Tuesday $5,000 goal! Or, mail your check
made out to CCT to:
Center for Community Transitions
P.O. Box 33533
Charlotte, NC 28233

Thanks again for your past support and current consideration to Unite for Second
Chances, giving hundreds of men, women and children impacted by incarceration a
second chance to rebuild their lives.
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Watch Ebony’s video and be inspired to give TODAY - Giving Tuesday! 
The Center for Community Transitions [communications@centerforcommunitytransitions.org]
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2020 12:29 PM

To: Steve Johnston
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Sincerely,

Patrice Funderburg
Executive Director
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